
Gary Blair <gary.carpetcourt@gmail.com>

driveway

ken@asphaltmn.com <ken@asphaltmn.com> Thu, Sep 3, 2015 at 10:19 AM
To: gary@carpetcourt.com

Gary.      When we first spoke, we were about 6 weeks out due to the the many rain days.        We should 
have you on the schedule in about 2 weeks or less depending,on         weather, will call 2 days before to let 
you know                     thank you again for your order and patience

          please call with any questions Ken 651-3079746
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